
 
 
December 2023 
 
 
Dear Engaged Couples, 
 
Congratula8ons on your engagement and upcoming wedding!  As volunteers with the Couple to 
Couple League and natural family planning instructors, we are excited to be part of your marriage 
prepara8on in the Diocese of Covington.   
 
Natural family planning is one of the greatest wedding giEs you can give to one another.  In order 
to offer you the best possible learning experience and successful beginning, the Covington 
Diocese recommends first and foremost the onsite, in-person learning format.  However, since 
2020, the live online format has also been added as a valid op8on to sa8sfy the requirements.  
Although CCL does offer a pre-recorded self-paced course, it does not meet the requirements set 
forth by the diocese. 
 
To register for class, simply go to ccli.org and click “Find A Class.”  Under “Learning Mode,” choose 
the “Onsite” and/or “Live Online” class and pick one that fits your schedule.   
 
We highly encourage you to choose a course taught by one of our local Teaching Couples if 
possible.  They are: 
 
Brian & Sharon Drees 
Mike & Karen Manhart 
Bill & Jessica Purtell 
Dan & Wendy Tobergte 
 
All of our contact and course informa8on is available online at www.ccli.org. 
 
We look forward to working with you on this beau8ful part of your journey together.  May God 
richly bless you and your marriage. 
 
Sincerely, 
CCL, Northern Kentucky 


